
FOI 0299/2023 Response 

Request  

Follow up to FOI 0259/2023 

Thank you for the information you have supplied. A supplementary question I have is: 

whether you have any Positive Action strategies in place, concerning any Pakistani under-

representation in the workforce or on your governance Board. 

 

Response 

 

The Trust uses a data informed approach in working towards a representative workforce. 

 

This therefore means that at different points in time the Trust will adapt our positive action activities 

such as focussed engagement with particular communities, including those from Pakistani 

representation.  

 

 


